

Easington Church of England Primary School

Happy, healthy and fulfilled NEWSLETTER 13th March 2015



Dates for your diary – details to follow				
Wed 25 th March	2.30p.m. Lent Service in St. Mary's- parents and families welcome			
Fri 27 th March	Easter Eggbola and non-uniform day (in aid of			
	Sc	hool Fund)		
Fri 27 th March	School closes for Easter break			
Summer Term				
Mon 13 th Apr		PDDay		
Tues 14 th Apr		School reopens for Summer Term		
		1600 (16) 0.17		

PDDay		
School reopens for Summer Term		
KS2 (Y6) SATs		
Whole School sports p.m. – parents		
welcome		
Non-uniform day in aid of School Fund		
School closes for half-term		
School reopens		
Y1 phonics screening		
assessments for all year groups		
School closes for Summer break		

Please note Leave of Absence requests will not be authorised

during Statutory Assessment weeks. We also recommend that children are not taken out of school in the run up to these dates.

Star Pupils

tar Pupiis					
Year Reception	Katie Stirman / Leo Delanoy				
Year One	Harvey Fenwick				
Year Two	Halle Howard				
Year Three	Amelia Dawes				
Year Four	Charlie Halliday				
Year Five	Jasmine Dawes				
Year Six	Liam Syson				
Pupils' pupils	Olivia Sparrow / Sadie Waller				
House Team of the	Bede				
week					
Sportsperson of the wee		Mrs Swift's Special Book			
Katie Cooper		Finley West			
Attendance week ending Friday 13 th March 2015					
Class 1		98.62			
Class 2		99.38			
Class 3		97.50			
Class 4		97.39			

Easter raffle

We are holding an Easter raffle on Friday 27th March. If your child/ren would like to take part please complete the slip below and return it to school with £1 in a sealed envelope to be entered into the draw (one ticket per child).

We would be very grateful for donations of Easter Eggs and prizes for this raffle. Such donations can be bought into school on Wednesday 25th/ Thursday 26th March (only). All money raised will be put into School Fund and put towards subsidising the cost of visits next term. Thank you in advance for your support.

For by grace you have been saved through faith. And this is not your own doing; it is the gift of God Ephesians 2:8

Charging Policy

Our Charging Policy has recently been reviewed by our Governing Body and can be viewed on the Policies tab on our school website http://www.easington-pri.durham.sch.uk/policies

Spring Disco

We are planning to hold a School Disco for the children next Friday 20th March. KS1 (R, Y1 and Y2) will be invited to the school for a disco from 3.30pm-4.30pm therefore giving them time to go home from school and return in party clothes. For KS2 children (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6) their disco will start at 4.45pm -6.00pm. The cost will be £2.00 per child.

Mrs Swift's Lent Challenge

So far I have awarded 35 stickers to children who have demonstrated our school values or been to show me good work this work. Keep up the hard work – we've got two weeks for the other children to be awarded a sticker. Mrs Swift.

Zumba!

Mr Appleby's class and Miss Swan/Mrs Hetherington's class had the chance to try Zumba this week. They all had a great time dancing and singing along to current and past songs! Thank you to Mrs Patton who came to work with our children.

Comic Relief – Friday 13th March Make your face funny for money!

Thank you to those who supported our fundraising efforts today. We raised £90.20 which will be sent to Comic Relief to support those less fortunate than ourselves.

Parent View

You may be aware that OfSTED have created an on-line questionnaire called Parent View. Parent View gives you the chance to tell OfSTED what you think about our school. The online questionnaire asks for your views on 12 aspects of our school from the progress your child is making to whether your child is well cared for. OfSTED will then use the information you provide to make decisions about which schools to inspect, and when.

The Parent View website can be found at:

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Swift.

If you have any queries about the content of this newsletter please ask. Please make an appointment to speak with class teachers in the first instance. Thank you.

Easter raffle ticket £1

Child's name: Year group:

